Galya Diment <galya@u.washington.edu:
to Faculty -

"Rather than call out the vulgar tag, it might have been interesting to capture and relay
these more meaningful messages in a way fo spark a conversation. Why would we
allow our injured pride fo get in the way of seeing the good for the injurious?"”

One can have all kinds of legitimate questions about -- and issues with -- this or that

decision by Ana Mari and her administration but to chastise her for reacting with pain
and sorrow to a demeaning insult directed against her (and "Chalk Art" it ain't...) is so
stunningly inappropriate and sanctimonious that it literally took my breath away. And

that is usually not easy to accomplish...



